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Vote NO on HJR 201 Oregon already pays higher taxes than most states.  There is 

not a one size fits all and the State should always have local imput before changing a 

law or adding more taxes to the hard working tax -payers. Removing Constitutional 

limits on property taxes is NOT the Oregon way!! This change would put seniors and 

other limited income Oregonians at risk to lose their homes as property taxes move 

higher with no limits! HJR should be referred to the voters as you are working for the 

people that voted for you and this is our money that you are being trusted with, not 

yours!!! 


